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Chair Rep. Wiliams and Committee members, 

 

Please vote a NO on HB 4011!  I'm sick and tired of these race-baiting bills, that are 

dividing this State by Race and ethnicity. We are a State and Nation of different races 

and ethnicity, it is unconstitutional to separate U.S Citizens in this manner, everyone 

is treated equally. There are two sexes in the human race Men and Women, Sexual 

Orientation is not a class! Stop it!   

 

Bob Sowdon 


